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NOTICE OF MEETING TO CONSIDER 
RATE INCREASE 

HAYMEADOW METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NO. 6 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Section 32-1-1001(2)(a), C.R.S., to the 
customers of the Haymeadow Metropolitan District No. 6 (“District”), including all those located 
within the boundaries of Haymeadow Metropolitan District Nos. 1-6, and all other interested 
persons that the Board of Directors of the District shall consider increasing the District’s non 
potable water tap fee and use rates at an open public meeting to be held at 1:15 p.m. on October 
9, 2024, via Zoom. 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that any interested party may appear at said time and 
place for the purpose of providing input, comments or objections to the Board regarding this 
matter.  Information regarding the possible rate increase may be obtained by contacting the 
office of Marchetti & Weaver, LLC at debbie@mwcpaa.com . 

Dated this 1st day of October, 2024. 

HAYMEADOW METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
NO. 6 
 

By: /s/ Scott E. Schlosser 
 Secretary to the District 

 
 

mailto:debbie@mwcpaa.com

